

Elementary School Board Report

March 2025

March has been another exceptional month, with our dedicated staff continuing to work diligently to support our students. Our students are working hard to demonstrate respect and show Paw Pride—being respectful, responsible, and safe in all areas of our school. We continue to reteach and model these skills for our students as needed on a daily basis.

Earlier this month, we hosted another successful Student Expo at CRES. Our specialists—Mr. Lang, Ms. Larsen, and Ms. Mickels—did an outstanding job preparing students in the areas of Music, Physical Education, and Technology & Innovation. It is truly inspiring to see the depth of learning taking place each day. We extend our sincere gratitude to our CRES families for their support and attendance at the Student Expos. These events provide a valuable opportunity for students to showcase their learning and foster meaningful connections within our school community.

As we transition into spring, we will continue to facilitate positive learning experiences for our students. Our school remains committed to fostering a safe and positive environment as we work towards earning our Ninja Anywhere course day by accumulating Paw Pride slips for demonstrating positive behavior. We are excited to create meaningful and lasting memories with our students throughout the remainder of the school year.

Respectfully Submitted,

Taylor Demuth